Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

October 23, 2020

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 436 .s 202
To:  Schools Division Superintendent } Division of Tacloban City

All Others Concerned

INVITATION TO THE 4TH ANNUAL FORUM ON TEACHER EXCHANGE TOWARDS
GLOBAL CITIZENSHIP EDUCATION ON OCTOBER 30, 2020

1. Attached is a memorandum from the International Cooperation Office dated October
21, 2020 inviting the Alumni of Korea-Philippines Teacher Exchange Programme from 2012 to
2019 to join the annual gathering of teachers on October 30, 2020, 8:00 AM to 11:00 AM via
Zoom or Streamyard and DepEd-ICO FB Live.

2. The participant to this activity is Mr. Jejomar G. Villacorte, Teacher III of Rizal Central

School, Tacloban City.

3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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FOR : TOLENTINO G. AQUINO, Regional Director, DepEd Region I

ESTELA S. CARINO, Regional Director, DepEd Region II
NICOLAS T. CAPULONG, Regional Director, DepEd Region III
WILFREDO D. CABRAL, Regional Director, DepEd Region [V-A
BENJAMIN D. PARAGAS, Regional Director, DepEd Region [V-B
GILBERT T. SADSAD, Regional Director, DepEd Region V

MA. GEMMA M. LEDESMA, Regional Director, DepEd Region VI
SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, Regional Director, DepEd Region VII
RAMIR B. UYTICO, Regional Director, DepEd Region VIII
ISABELITA M. BORRES, Regional Director, DepEd Region IX
ARTURO B. BAYOCOT, Regional Director, DepEd Region X
EVELYN R. FETALVERO, Regional Director, DepEd Region XI
ALLAN G. FARNAZO, Regional Director, DepEd Region XII
FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS, Regional Director, DepEd Region XIII
MAY B. ECLAR, Regional Director, DepEd CAR Region
MALCOLM S. GARMA, Regional Director, DepEd NCR Region

FROM ; MARGAR;IlA CONSOLACION C. BALLESTEROS

Director IV

SUBJECT . Invitation to the 4" Annual Forum on Teacher Exchange Towards
Global Citizenship Education on October 30, 2020

DATE . 21 October 2020

The Department of Education with the International Cooperation Office is focusing
on Global Citizenship Education (GCED). With globalization, there is a growing
need for educational initiatives to capacitate the next generation to be fully
functional global citizens.

In 2017, the Department hosted the inaugural Forum on Teacher Exchange Towards
Global Citizenship Education. The said forum gathered all the participants of the
Korea-Philippines Teacher Exchange Programme (KPTEP) with the objective of
promoting Global Citizenship Education (GCED) and “Revitalizing Teacher
Education,” which is one of the SEAMEO seven priority areas for the eleven
SEAMEO Member countries to improve the quality of education in Southeast Asia.
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This was then followed by the 24 and 3 Annual Forum on Teacher Exchange
Towards Global Citizenship Education held last 2018 and 2019 with the same
objectives.

In line with this, the International Cooperation Office will be conducting the 4th
Annual Forum on Teacher Exchange Towards Global Citizenship Education on 30
October 2020, 8:00 AM to 11:00 AM via Zoom or Streamyard and DepEd-ICO FB
Live. This is an annual gathering of exchange teachers and other relevant
stakeholders and advocates of GCED.

Clear Statement of Request

The International Cooperation Office (ICO) is respectfully requesting your assistance
to disseminate information and invitation to the Alumni of the Korea-Philippines
Teacher Exchange Programme from 2012 to 2019 to join this annual gathering of
teachers.

For further coordination regarding this matter, your staff may contact the
International Cooperation at telephone numbers 8637-6462/63 or via electronic mail
address at ico@deped.gov.ph and cc Ms. Jaymee Grace D. Carreon at
jaymee.carreon@deped.gov.ph.

Thank you very much.

Attachmenls: Concept Note, Program of Activities, Administrative Note
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